University of Minnesota

Twin Cities Campus

Division of Epidemiology School of Public Health

Suite 300 1300 South Second Street Minneapolis, MN 55454-1015

612-624-1818 Fax: 612-624-0315

August 9, 1994

Dr. Gerald Shaper 8 Wentworth Hall, The Ridgeway Mill_Hill London NW7 1RJ United Kingdom

Dear Gerry:

If the Seven Countries Book had been written as well as your review, it would be an even better "read".

To stick away in your information file, Geoffrey Rose would surely say he had almost nothing to do with developing the Minnesota Code. He had a great deal to do with its dissemination and in training non-technical people to use it. His great contribution and our joint contribution, was the WHO Manual on Cardiovascular Disease Surveys.

Many thanks for your marvelous review. Here's to new adventures.

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, MD

Mayo Professor of Public Health

Jope: R. Luepker